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Dear Parents 

NOTICE OF AGM 

On Tuesday 2nd October 2018, the BGSG Parents’ Association will be holding its Annual General 
Meeting at 7.00pm in the senior school. 

We invite all new and current parents to attend and meet committee members and to find out 
how you can become involved in the Parents’ Association.  Most of us as parents have chosen 
BGS as our child’s education is so important to us.  Being involved in the school through the 
Parents Association will allow you to find out more about the school by putting you in touch with 
other parents through all stages of the school.  We also think our children benefit from seeing our 
commitment to their school by being involved in the Parents’ Association. 

New parents, whether new to BGS this year or not are ALL welcome - we are a friendly group 
always keen to listen to new views and ideas! 

Throughout the year we run many events from our Christmas Markets, Secret Santa gift service 
and supporting the joint school production, this year ‘Grease’ - by serving refreshments.  We 
are also planning, this year, the return of our Ladies Lunch event which we are really excited 
about. 

Our fundraising activities help to provide many ‘little extras’ for all departments of the school 
such as playground toys and signs to a new double bass for developing this instrument.  We also 
support large projects and this year are supporting a refurbishment of the swimming pool 
changing rooms which will benefit all our children.  There are many more projects we have and 
continue to fund.  We are always wanting to hear ideas from parents about how we can best 
spend our hard earned funds. 

Refreshments are also provided so please, if you can, do try and join us on 2nd October. 

If you cannot join us on the 2nd but would still like to offer your help with any of our events, 
please complete the slip overleaf or email us.  If you are still unsure please feel free to call or 
email us for a chat about what we do and how you can become involved.  There’s really 
something to suit everyone! 

Please return slips to the Secretary via the School Office by Friday 28th September 2018. 

Yours faithfully 

  Joanne Ali 

Joanne Ali 

BGSGPA  Secretary  

Tel: 07930 675852 or email joanne@johnpoyser.co.uk 

 



 

BGSG PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION REPLY SLIP 
 
 
To the Parents Association Secretary 
 

BURY GRAMMAR SCHOOL GIRLS PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

I should like to join the BGSG Parents’ Association Committee.  I will be in attendance  
on 2nd October 2018. 
 
 
I do not wish to be involved in committee, but would be pleased to help at fundraising  
Events. 
 
 
Name ………………………………………………………………………………….…   Tel No: ……………………………………….. 
 
 
Email Address ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………….    Form ………………………………………….. 
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